

## **Transportation Office**

May 14, 2008

Dear Mayor and Common Council,

My name is Patrick Starken I work for Racine Unified School District I am the Transportation Specialist. I would like to speak about the relationship Racine Unified School District has with the Belle Urban System and how the District is billed. I would like to request a procedure change.

Please refer this to the proper committee.

Best regards,

Patrick Starken

**Transportation Specialist** 

Racine Unified School District

Patrick.Starken@Racine.k12.wi.us

**RECEIVED** 

MAY 1 5 2008

Belle Urban System